

THIRD PARTY CONSENT - New Enrolment

Dear Parents and Caregivers,

We are writing to seek your approval for your child to access online third party services to support their learning in the classroom. The services are provided by third party vendors and are not managed by the Department of Education. Each of the third party services have been assessed by the Department as approved for use in WA public schools.

To implement them we need to provide some personal information about your child and we are seeking your consent to do so. The information provided to third parties varies between the different providers. The personal information provided for each service is listed in the attached form (via the links below).

The online services provide our students with significant education benefits. When providing consent, it is important that you are aware of what type of information we will be providing, how it will be used, and where it will be stored. By consenting now, you are consenting to your child's usage of each of the listed applications until the end of their schooling at Woodland Grove Primary School. If you wish to make a change to this consent in the future, please contact the school in writing. If you do not provide consent, your child will not have access and may receive an alternative education program that does not make use of these third party online services. The school will contact you if you do not provide a response.

Please either scan the QR Code or type the link below into a web-browser to access the online form. A <u>new form</u> needs to be completed for <u>each child</u> being enrolled.

ONLINE FORM



https://forms.office.com/r/sHJcJN0bkC

PARENT/CAREGIVER

☐ Yes, I have completed the <i>online form</i> above for <i>each of my children</i> attending Woodland Grove Primary School.	
$oldsymbol{\square}$ No, I have not completed the online form above.	
Student Name:	Student Year Level:
Parent/Caregiver Name:	
Relationship to the Student:	
Parent/Caregiver Signature:	Date: